From: Yu, Olivia, EMNRD

To: Alan.Brandon@ghd.com; agroves@slo.state.nm.us; Billings, Bradford, EMNRD
Cc: Ericson, Dean; Bernard.Bockisch@ghd.com; cctofiling@craworld.com
Subject: RE: Status update for 1RP-4643 (0-6-1 4")

Date: Monday, December 11, 2017 4:31:00 PM

Mr. Brandon:

NMOCD will consider horizontal delineation as completed for 1RP-4643. Please be advised that the
permissible chloride level for vertical delineation is 250 mg/kg at the time 1RP-4643 was issued and
for areas where depth to groundwater is < 50 ft.

There is only one sample location, MW-1, representing the release area for 1RP-4643. Were sidewall
samples taken of the 15 ft. excavated area to determine the lateral extent of the impacted soil?
Where were the Floor samples at 15.5 ft. bgs taken?

NMOCD approves of the second stage of sampling at MW-1. Please provide an appropriately scaled
map with the proposed additional monitoring wells.

Thanks,

Olivia Yu

Environmental Specialist
NMOCD, District |
Olivia.yu@state.nm.us
575-393-6161 x113

OCD approval does not relieve the operator of liability should their operations fail to adequately
investigate and remediate contamination that may pose a threat to ground water, surface water,
human health or the environment. In addition, OCD approval does not relieve the operator of
responsibility for compliance with any other federal, state, local laws and/or regulations.

From: Alan.Brandon@ghd.com [mailto:Alan.Brandon@ghd.com]

Sent: Thursday, November 16, 2017 9:15 AM

To: Yu, Olivia, EMNRD <Olivia.Yu@state.nm.us>; agroves@slo.state.nm.us

Cc: Ericson, Dean <Dean.Ericson@energyTransfer.com>; Bernard.Bockisch@ghd.com;
cctofiling@craworld.com

Subject: Status update for 1RP-4735 (2A-20"), 1RP-4643 (0-6-1 4"), and 1RP-4524 (Trunk MC-16)
~COR-11135250~

Oliva and Amber,

| have attached the Assessment Summary report for the 0-6-1 4” site and the Remediation Summary
report for the Trunk MC 16 sites. We are currently preparing a work plan for additional assessment
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of the groundwater at the 0-6-1 4” site.

For the 2A-20" site, initial assessment has been performed. We need to dig out two areas where
total TPH exceeds the RRAL, collect confirmation samples, and prepare the report.

If you have any questions, please call either myself or Bernie Bockisch.

Thanks
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